
WILLAND GARDEN CLUB 

Willand Garden Club held nine meetings from March to December in 2024 at 7.00 in the  
Willand Village Hall on the second Wednesday of each month, which included a range of 
excellent speakers.  We also had a visit to a local farm; a bring and share supper; two coffee 
mornings in April and September, and a plant sale in May.  The number of members is gradually 
increasing. 

 

In 2025 we have another range of excellent speakers, commencing on the 12th March with Julia 
Tremlett from the National Gardens Scheme; a garden visit in June; two coffee mornings;  a 
plant sale and another shared supper in July. 

 

'We are a friendly and welcoming  group of keen gardeners who enjoy sharing their interest and 
knowledge in a lively social atmosphere. 


